
Hello, and welcome back!

We are all excited to be back to school and know that this transition will take
some time to get use to. We want to assure both the students and parents that
we are working hard to make our classes as interesting and 'normal' as
possible. On Wednesdays, we all have Office Hours, so if you have any
concerns, please click on the image of the teacher and it will take you to a
website to sign up for one of our sessions. 
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https://doodle.com/mm/jessicacunning/book-a-time
https://doodle.com/mm/lukedorris/book-a-time
https://doodle.com/mm/gregoryelrod/office-hours
https://doodle.com/mm/ishmammirza/officehours
https://doodle.com/mm/josephfunk/office-hours
https://doodle.com/mm/dorianlee/book-a-time

